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Vodafone Response to Ofcom 

Consultation: 

“Ofcom’s proposals to update the 

technical conditions of mobile 

licences in the 800MHz band” 
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Response 
Vodafone welcomes the opportunity to respond to Ofcom’s consultation on varying the technical conditions 

of mobile licences in the 800MHz band. 

Our response is as follows: 

1. We agree with Ofcom’s proposals to change the in-band power limits contained in the Spectrum 

Access 800MHz licences, as it will increase operational flexibility with little possibility of increased 

interference risks. 

2. We agree with the proposals to relax out-of-band emission limits as set out in the consultation. 

3. Vodafone is committed to minimise interference to Digital Terrestrial Television (DTT) viewers.  We 

will continue to utilise the services of Digital Mobile Spectrum Limited (DMSL) to educate viewers 

and deal with interference issues that may arise in compliance with the spectrum licence terms.  

DMSL has a proven track record in providing mitigation services to the satisfaction of both 

Government and Ofcom. 

 

 

Vodafone UK 

September 2021 


